City of Sedona

Public Works Department
102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336
(928) 204-7111 - Fax: (928) 282-5348
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FY24 CIP Update

KEY FEATURES:

Consultant: JE Fuller
Contractor: TBD
Timing: FY23 Design; FY24 Construction

Construction Challenges:

Limited right-of-way
Maintain traffic flow
Accommodate increased runoff due to

build-out in the area
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Project Manager:
Sandra Phillips, PE, CFM

(928) 203-0118
SPhillips@SedonaAZ.gov
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City Engineer:
Kurt Harris, PE

(928) 203-5059
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Residents requested that the City review options to help alleviate drainage
concerns in this area. Substantial flooding occurs in the area during monsoons.
Infrastructure is well under capacity now that this area is built out.

Development of plans, specifications, and cost estimate to intercept and direct
flows down Schnebly Road into existing infrastructure. This is a project created
from the outreach to residents through the Stormwater Master Plan Update.

Consultant, JE Fuller, has been awarded the contract and completed 100%
designs. The bid will be advertised in January, due in February, for an estimated
construction start date in March 2024.

Project Status January 2024
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date
Design 100% December 2023

Construction 0% Spring 2024
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